


(AFH Name here) AFH “NO Cannabis Use Policy”

This policy has been created to address the use of cannabis at our adult family home in accordance with Washington State laws.  We will NOT allow cannabis use in our facilities. No foods, smoking materials, topicals, or other items containing any source of cannabis will be able to be on our premises. 

We developed a policy stating this due to a “Dear Provider Letter” on April 22.2015, which encouraged AFH Providers to clearly state our policy on cannabis use.  There are some concerns we have with the use of cannabis and feel it’s in the best interest of our company not to allow it here.
 
________________________________________________________________

I have been informed of and have reviewed this policy, and will abide by it:

___________________________________________           ________________
Resident/Resident Representative Signature				Date

___________________________________________           ________________
AFH Provider/Provider Representative Signature			Date
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